Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ from Mauritius. Whether we are at
home or serving on some foreign fields, May all of us experience the joy of Christmas in a
very special way as we yield our all to the one and only who came from above and is above
all- the Lord Jesus Christ.

All is well in our family. Health wise, we are all doing fine. We covet your prayers for our
Children especially in the way that they assist us in the ministry. Keep supporting Pascal
with your prayers. This week he and three other students are seeking to find a new place
nearer to the seminary. Tim and Lionel are loaded down with a heavy work load, specially, at
this time of the year. Remember to pray for our daughter Hilary as she seeks to be enrolled
as a student at Bob Jones University with a major in Biblical counseling.

The ministry is growing. Praise the Lord. Pray for Josian and Doris Surju and family. He will
soon be moving to the North of the Island to take on the pastoral responsibility of the Church
in the village of Goodlands. Josian has been like my right hand man for the smooth running
of the church in Rose Belle. We will miss him a whole lot. Pray that the Lord will raise some
one of like mindedness to assist me. The other churches are doing well except for the church
in Highlands that is going through some hard time which I have associated to normal
growing pains.

Again, we wish to express our appreciation for your faithfulness in supporting us in this
ministry that we have from the Lord. Last month, Marieline lead a lady to the Lord. She has
been one of those that had received the word eighteen years ago while we were ministering in
the Island of Rodrigues. When she left our home to go back to hers in Rodrigues, She asks
us to pray for her in her endeavor to win her family to faith in Christ. This is a perfect
reminder that our labor in the Lord is NEVER in vain. Dear praying friends, thank you for
the part that you had in this and let us rejoice together.

Is not it an awesome fact that the Lord is ABOVE ALL? Dear friends, let us not fail to see
Christ as the one who came from above and who is above all and honor Him as such. He
came from above to the Earth, to you and to me. I cannot fathom all that is implied here; but
in my soul [ am eternally grateful that He did come for me.

May God bless you. May 2008 be the year that Jesus comes from above when every knee
shall bow and every tongue confesses that He is THE LORD ABOVE ALL. If he should
delay, let us be faithful to Him and give to Him our all.

Your missionaries,

Guy and Marieline Grenade



